



200 Folly Brook Blvd., Wethersfield, CT 06109

1st Quarter 2017 Hours

Dividend this quarter M-T-TH-F 8:00am-4:30pm .10% APY WED 9:00am – 4:30pm

Phone – 860-263-6500

Fax - 860-263-6508

Join The FUN & Come to Annual Meeting

The 78th annual meeting for the credit union will be held on Friday May 4th at the Chowder Pot Restaurant in Hartford. It will begin at 6:00pm with a social hour with free hors d'eourvres and cash bar followed by sit-down dinner. After dinner there will be a brief business meeting to discuss the state of the credit union followed by the announcement of our *LUCKY* door prize winners.

To register for the dinner simply complete the following information and return it to the credit union:

MENU CHOICE	<u>MEMBER</u>	<u>GUEST</u>
Prime Rib	\$35.95	\$37.95
Stuffed Shrimp	\$34.95	\$36.95
Chicken Marsala	\$29.95	\$31.95
Eggplant Parmigiana	\$27.95	\$29.95

MEMBER NAME
GUEST NAME
Check enclosed for \$
Please deduct amount my account:

Signature

Tax Refunds and Direct Deposit Information

Connecticut Labor Department FCU accepts ACH credits to your account for direct deposits, tax refunds etc. All you need to give the sender is our Routing/ ABA # which is 211180010 and your account number.

UPCOMING HOLIDAYS WE WILL BE CLOSED

Good Friday: Friday April 14, 2017 Memorial Day: Monday May 29, 2017 Independence Day: Tuesday July 4, 2017

Staff

Tom O'Neil – Manager – 860-263-6486 Nicole Follacchio – Asst. Mgr. – 860-263-6484 Keysi Jimenez–Member Serv. Rep 860-263-6500 Steisy Gonzalez – Mem. Serv. Rep 860-263-6500 Corinne Hermann – Mem. Serv. 860-263-6500

LOAN SPECIAL: e-Statement Loans

Thinking It May Be Time For A New Ride? Maybe consolidate those rising debts? How about a vacation? The credit union can help. Anyone getting approved for a loan can automatically have their loan rate lowered by a 1/4% if they ask to sign-up for e-statements and eliminate the paper copy. But you have to ask. This offer ends July 1, 2017.

Protect Your Financial Well-being

Monitor your credit report. By law, you're entitled to a free report every year from each of the three bureaus (Equifax, Experian, and TransUnion). Request one every four months, changing bureaus each time. You can order the report directly through each agency, or at annualcreditreport.com. Use this URL—there are hordes of knockoff sites that will try to charge you for your report and other needless services. Scan it for abnormal activity, such as accounts or credit cards you didn't open. (And don't fall prey to fake free credit report advertisements.) Start today by visiting our website, www.CTLaborFCU.com and click on the button called FREE CREDIT REPORTS.

Did You Know?

We will never send you an email unless you email us first. In other words, if you get an unexpected email from us, DELETE IT!

J	